

Dear Brandt Parents/Guardians of students in K-2,

This letter is just to *suggest* some supplies to bring in to encourage a more functional running of our classroom. Some parents have offered and suggested to bring in some supplies to help with this. Things that would be useful are as follows:

- 1. Tissues (2 boxes)
- 2. Wipes (2 containers: 1 for hands/face: 1 for tabletops)
- 3. Hand sanitizer (1 bottle)
- 4. Pocket folders (2) (to organize classwork)
- 5. Composition Marble Notebook (1) (for Homework communication)
- 6. Expo dry erase markers

Supplies, such as glue, crayons, paint, colored pencils, writing paper, folders and other items will be provided by our school. It is not necessary to send those in.

Also, it is recommended to bring in a change of clothes (T-shirt, underwear and sweats or jeans). Just to avoid a worst case scenario where your child may have an accident in school, a change of clothes will lessen any embarrassing occurrence. Please send these in a bag <u>labeled with your child's name</u> for easy and clean storage. Many of you have already provided this. Thank you!

As you may be aware, Brandt School is a food allergy-aware school. It is important to be aware of this so as to avoid bringing nuts and nut products into class whenever possible. I know it may be an inconvenience, but it will make our room and class that much safer. Our school is celebrates birthdays with a "food-less" approach. In other words, please do not send in edible treats for the class because of the fact that we cannot completely guarantee the safety of those products, especially where each family may have individual food restrictions. Some suggestions we had would be a small goodie bag for the classmates and you are more than welcome to come in and read your child's favorite book. More on this topic is to follow from the school nurse in the next few days.

Many thanks,

Brandt K-2 Teams